
 
 
January 2022 
 

Greetings, friends!  Enclosed please find information regarding our forthcoming study conference which 
is scheduled to take place at White Point Beach Lodge Resort & Conference Centre from 7:00 pm on 
Sunday, April 24th to Wednesday, April 27th, 2022. I am looking forward to these special days together! 
 

Our theme this time will be Praying the Lord's Prayer Anew. 
 

Join our National Bishop Susan Johnson as together we re-
examine and renew our appreciation of the Lord's Prayer. We will 
use the revised and expanded version of Praying the Catechism (a 
copy of the book will be provided as part of your registration) and 
a variety of individual, small and large group activities as we 
meet. Our retreat will complement the ELCIC emphasis on Living 
Our Faith, where this year we are focusing on Worship, both 
corporate worship and daily devotions. 
 

Our gathering will begin with supper on April 24, after which Lutheran colleagues will gather under the 
direction of our Dean, Rev Kimberlynn McNabb, on the evening of the 24th and the morning of the 25th. 
 

As has been the case in recent years, you are most welcome to invite a neighbouring Anglican colleague 
to join us on Monday at lunch time. Please share a copy of this memo and attached registration 
information. Registration fees for our Anglican Colleagues are being arranged through the diocesan 
office so no payment will need to be sent. They do, however, still need to register. 

To register, please visit: 

https://form.jotform.com/213215944458257 

 

Please register no later than April 8th, 2022. I do hope that all of you will 
be able to be in attendance at this year’s gathering. I am very much 
looking forward to this time together! 

  
Bishop Michael J. Pryse                     

https://form.jotform.com/213215944458257

